

A Message for Our Guests...

We endeavor to worship God as He directs us, and as safely as possible. The coronavirus pandemic has been challenging for all of us. As our guest we want you to be safe and feel comfortable in our assemblies.

Assembly Times:

- We are currently meeting at the building at all of our regularly scheduled times:
 - Sunday at 9:30 AM for Bible Classes and 10:30 AM and 6:00 PM for worship.
 - Wednesday at 7:00 PM for Bible classes.
 - All of these assemblies are live streamed on our Facebook Page.
- The wearing of masks is optional in our assemblies. We strongly encourage those who have not been fully vaccinated to continue to wear masks during the time they are at the building. We also want to encourage anyone who feels more comfortable wearing a mask to wear at any time while at the building.
- Masks and hand sanitizer are available at the door as you enter the assembly.
- We ask everyone to be physically distant as much as possible in seating, using restrooms, and in conversations. The back row is reserved for our guests.
- Please be aware that the Sunday evening assembly is not as populated as Sunday morning assembly and provides a better environment for social distancing. The Lord's Supper is served in both assemblies.

Lord's Supper:

On Sunday, before each assembly, individual prepackaged communion cups containing the bread and the fruit of the vine are provided in resealable bags in the foyer. At the appropriate time during worship, we will use these emblems in observance of the Lord's Supper. When the Lord's Supper is complete, please place your used cup back into the resealable bag and seal it. When the service has concluded, please discard your bag as you exit the building in the appropriate trash bin near the door.

Contribution:

• For those who wish to give to the Lord in accordance with 1 Corinthians 16:1-2, two contribution trays are located on the table near the podium. You may deposit your contribution in these trays.

Additional Guidelines:

- Anyone who feels like they have any symptoms for any sickness, or has been exposed to someone with Covid-19 is asked to stay home out of an abundance of caution and concern for others. We live stream the assemblies on our Facebook page for those who need to stay home for these reasons.
- We will continue to evaluate and make changes as needed to provide the safest environment we can while we gather to worship the Lord. If you have other questions about our services, please feel free to ask us or leave us a message on our website or Facebook page.